From: Vopicka, Sue
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2016 6:48 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Kelly, Mark
Subject: RE: On Behalf of Mark Kelly - BODW 2016 - Invite to speak ("Millennium Park & Design" - Mark Kelly) 

 

Hi Steve,
 
Hope you are well!  Mark returned from his whirlwind trip on Saturday, December 3.  He traveled to Hong Kong at the invitation of Dr. Edmund Lee, Executive Director of the Hong Kong Design Centre, to present on a panel entitled “The Making of Millennium Park as a World Landmark” with Cheryl Kent, Author of Millennium Park; Mark Sexton, Principal, Krueck and Sexton Architects; Terry Guen, Principal and Founder of TGDA; and Neal Speers, General Manager of MB Real Estate.  According to Mark, the room was packed and the presentation was very well received.  This was a very timely program for Hong Kong as they are undertaking a major public project with many similarities to Millennium Park and our work will help inform theirs.  Chicago was very well represented at the conference and our city came through as a major player in the field of design.
 
Many kind thanks for your assistance with his travel request!
 
Sue
 
Sue Vopicka
Assistant to Commissioner Mark Kelly
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events
